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February 8, 2022 

 
 
 TO: Board of Directors 
 
FROM: Aaron J. McAlister, Deputy Fire Chief 
 
 RE: Update on Fire Station Construction Projects 
 

 

 Fire Station 86 – Bay Point 

Exterior stucco is complete. Sheetrock is complete, and interior painting is in 
progress. Site work will soon begin around the building and the grounds of the 
facility; and additional interior work will continue. The work required to remediate the 
interior fire that occurred is in progress. The project remains ahead of schedule; we 
could occupy the building in fall of 2022.  

 

 

 
 

 

 Fire Station 9 – Pacheco  

The Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) has asked for some additional 
documentation, and that work is in progress. We continue to work with the Airport 
and Public Works to identify long-term solutions to drainage challenges in the area.  
These solutions will need to be identified in order to get through the California 
Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) process.  

 


